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HURRICANE HARVEY: INFORMATION FOR OUR HOUSTON CLIENTS AND FRIENDS

August 28, 2017
Our thoughts are with all those affected by Hurricane Harvey in Texas.

For our Houston-area clients, our office is closed through Wednesday, August 30, but you may reach your usual
contacts by email. You may also call our main number in Birmingham (205-581-0700) for more information and
assistance. We are doing everything possible as a firm to ensure continuity of service during this time. Updates
will appear on our website as well as LinkedIn and Twitter.
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